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Hours of operation: 

 Saturday and Sunday: 1pm to closing 

 Monday, Thursday and Friday: 2pm to closing 

 Tuesday and Wednesday: Post closed 

American Legion Post 39 News and Happenings 
 
Next General Membership meeting is Wednesday, October 16 at 7:30pm. Legion 
District 7 Officers will attend the next meeting, so let’s have a good show of 
membership attendance. 
Next meeting of the Executive Board is Tuesday, October 8, at 6:30pm. 
 

 A big thank you to Mary Jo Trujillo on behalf of the Post. Mary Jo 
singlehandedly raised $275.00 for Wounded Warriors through her 
handcrafted holiday bottles. She requested the Post send the entire 
amount to the Wounded Warrior Project. 
 
Also, thank you to Bob and Mary Jo Trujillo for their help with the Post 
Labor Day Barbeque. Bob worked the grill while Mary Jo provided sides 
and took care of set up and cleanup. They are now on their way to their 
winter home in Mississippi. We wish them safe travels - they'll be 
missed. 
 
On another note, everyone who uses the Post may have noticed the 
Post is looking "spruced" up. This is a direct result of the activities of 
the UPS Committee. Their efforts are very much appreciated by the 
membership. The UPS Committee is also requesting suggestions for 
work projects on or off the Post, as well as volunteers to manage 
projects from time to time as they occur. Contact George Vahsholtz, 
Jess Kinney or Tom Coca is you have any questions or suggestions. 



                                       

 
The “Early Bird” membership steak dinner on Friday, September 27, 
was a great success despite the cool weather. We had a great turn out 
at the Post. Thank you to SAL Commander Rick Leider and Tom Coca for 
doing the cooking, as well as Clint Rozell, John Sever and other 
members for setup, serving and cleanup. 
 

 

 
 
 

     Auxiliary Angle 
 
The Auxiliary general membership meeting is Wednesday, October 2nd 
at 7:00 pm with special guest Merkin Karr, who will give us her report 
on Girls State and Girls Nation. The Legion and SAL officers and 
members are invited to come and hear Merkin’s report – we hope 
some of you will attend. 



                                       

 
 
We will stuff candy bags at Annie’s house on Wednesday, October 23rd 
at 7:00pm for Halloween – many hands make less work.           
 
Help is welcome on Halloween afternoon to help pass out candy bags 
to the children.  We usually get to the post around 3:30pm.   

 
 

    SAL News 
 
Next scheduled meeting of Post 39 Sons of the American Legion is Wednesday, 
October 9, at 7pm. 
 
 
 
This monthly bulletin is posted on the Post 39 Legion website at 
www.manitoulegion.org. Please contact E Board member, Tom Coca, 
tecoca@msn.com, 719 633-7519, with suggestions or comments, or to be added 
to the distribution list. Hard copy is available on-site at the Post. 
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Monthly Planner 

October 2013 
 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
  1  

 
 
 
Post closed 
 

2 

 
Auxiliary meeting 
7pm 
Post closed 

3 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

4 
 

 
TGIF  
 

5 
Sat night poker  
6:30pm 
 

 

6 

 
 
Post opens at 
1pm 

7 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

8 

 
Executive committee 
meeting 6:30pm 
 
Post closed 

9 

 
SAL meeting 7pm 
 
Post closed 

10 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

11 
 

  
TGIF 
 

12 
Sat night poker 
6:30pm 
 

 

13 

 
 
Post opens at 
1pm 

14 

 
Columbus Day 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

15 
  
 
 
 
Post closed 

16  

 
 
General Membership 
meeting 7:30om 
 
Post closed 
 

17 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

18 
 

 
TGIF  
 

19 
Sat  night poker 
6:30pm 
 

 

20 

 
 
Post opens at 
1pm 

21 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

22 
 
 
 
Post closed 

23 
 
 
 
Post closed 

24 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

25 
 

 
TGIF 

26 
Sat night poker 
6:30pm 
 

 

27 

 
Navy Day 

 
Post opens at 
1pm 

28 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

29 
 
 
Post closed 

30 
 
 
Post closed 

31 
Halloween 

 
 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

  

 
 = fly the flag 

 


